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June 11, 2014
I.
OPENING BUSINESS

A.  Call to Order/Roll Call: Steve Smallwood made the motion to call the Elizabethtown High School Site Based Decision Making Council meeting to order at 4:29 PM.  Members in attendance were Alesa Walters, Kaleena Thompson, Susan Gattis, and Denise Joy. Newly elected members Melissa Butler and Sonja Warden as well as assistant principals BJ Henry and Dawne Swank, were also in attendance.  
B. Agenda Adoption: Council reviewed the agenda.  ORDER 13-65 – Denise Joy made a motion for the agenda to be accepted.  Kaleena Thompson seconded the motion.  Motion passed unanimously.
C. Minutes Adoption: Council reviewed the May 7, 2014 Regular Session minutes.  ORDER 13-66 – Denise Joy made a motion to accept the May minutes.  Alesa Walters seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously. 
D.  Public Comment: Ms. Swank commented on the success of the graduation ceremony.  
D.  Activity Budget: The Council reviewed the May financial report and activity budget, dated May 1-31, 2014 submitted by Teri Wheatley, EHS bookkeeper.  ORDER 13-67 – Alesa Walters made a motion to accept the May financial report and activity budget.  Susan Gattis seconded the motion.  Motion passed unanimously.   

II. STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT:  
A. Lauren Hartlage- UK Rising Scholars Program:  Mr. Smallwood informed the Council of that Lauren Hartlage had received appointment to this prestigious program.    
III. OLD BUSINESS:  NONE
IV. NEW BUSINESS: 
A. Changes/Updates in Agenda:  Mr. Smallwood discussed the revisions made to the agenda for the 2014-2015 school year.  Information concerning truancy diversion was added as well as PBIS (Positive Behavior Intervention System) what constitutes perfect attendance, bullying and hazing as well as online bullying, dress code, and smoking (to include e-cigarettes, tobacco, hookah pen, etc.  
B. Overview of PBIS (Positive Behavior Intervention System: Ms. Swank went over several key points of the program and informed the Council that training would take place in August. 
C. New Class added for Project Lead the Way Program: Mr. Smallwood informed the Council that a new class was being added to the PLTW Program. This class will be Computer Integrated Manufacturing.  
D. SRO Discussion: Mr. Smallwood discussed the possibility of EHS receiving a grant to allow for the hiring a School Resource Officer.  More information will be forthcoming.   
V. PERSONNEL:  Mr. Smallwood informed the Council of the following open positions and new hires:
A. Guidance Counselor – Rex Hanson

B. Math Teacher – 2 openings
C. Social Studies Teacher – 1 opening
D. Chemistry Teacher – Mrs. Cathy Booker
E. Special Education Teacher

F. Extra Service Positions  - we will have several to be filled. 
VI. NEXT MEETING DATE:  The date and time for our next meeting is undecided at this time.  
VII. ADJOURNMENT: ORDER 13-68 – Denise Joy made a motion for the EHS SBDM Council to adjourn at 6:33 p.m.  Kaleena Thompson seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.  
Respectfully submitted,

Samra Franklin, Recording Secretary
